
Welcome Back! 
It’s good to see you, a few things have changed since we last saw you however so  
please take the time to read our new house rules. 

FIRSTLY …  if you’re feeling unwell then please come back when you   
   are feeling tip top 

ENTRANCE … via the side gate, please wait to be seated 

HANDS …  sanitise on entry, throughout your stay & wash thoroughly   
   when using the toilets 
TABLE  
SERVICE …  please stay seated, there is no bar service, our crew will   
   come to you to take your order 
   MAX OF 6 PER TABLE - DO NOT MOVE TABLES PLEASE 

TOILETS …  operating a one way system to our unisex     
   toilets, there’s a one in, one out policy. Please observe the   
   queuing system & adhere to social distancing 
CHILDREN  
& UNDER 18s … welcome until 8pm & must remain seated &     
             supervised at all times 

RESPECT…  everyone’s space & maintain a social distance at all times 

FOOD & DRINK 
MENUS …  on request, your server will update you with more info 

FINALLY …  be patient, be nice, bear with us & enjoy your visit!  

It feels good to be open again but this is a whole new normal for all of us.  
Our flow of service has changed drastically, there may be some delays but we’ll be 
doing our best to accommodate you,  learning on the job each day & welcoming  any 
constructive feedback. 

CONTACT DETAILS … in the interest of following government  
guidelines and keeping everyone safe we ask one visitor per table  
to check-in with contact details at each visit. 

Please use your mobile phone or other internet enabled device to  
snap the QR code below & complete the form presented.  
Your information is not used will be automatically deleted after 21days.
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